# NEWSLETTER

Chaddleworth St. Andrew's and Shefford CE Federated Primary Schools



'Living life in all its fullness' John 10:10

Christian Values: Courage, Compassion, Trust, Friendship, Wisdom, Endurance

#### **Dear Parents and Carers,**

Thank you so much for your lovely cards, gifts and kind words. Wishing you all a restful, joy-filled festive season!

Best wishes,
Mrs Stephenson
Headteacher
www.csfschools.org

#### **BBC 500 Words Update**

Earlier this term the Owl Class entered the BBC 500 words competition....we have received the very exciting news that two of our Owl children's entries have been shortlisted for the next stage and are 2 entries out of the 5,000 that have been put through to the next stage!! Well done Owls and good luck Ava-Rayne and Rosie!!





### **Class Blogs**

Do have a look at the updated class blog pages to find out about your child/ren's learning this week.

Robins Class Blog Kingfishers Class Blog

Owls Class Blog Red Kites Class Blog

#### **Great Ormond Street Hospital**

Thank you for all your donations on St. Andrew's



Day—Great Ormond Street Hospital have received our donations which came to a fantastic £111.39!

#### Message from our recycling Queen Mrs Dale

Since we have started collecting and recycling at school we have managed to save 347 pens and 2147 crisp packets, lots of plastic containers and tons of compost! We will continue doing our part to help save the environment and will continue to recycle what we can!

#### **Congratulations Mr and Mrs Merry**

You have won the School Christmas Tree!



January	
Fri, 5th	INSET—staff only
Mon, 8th	Term starts
Wed, 10th	LIBRARY VAN
Mon, 15th	After School Clubs Start
Wed, 24th	Bags2Schools
Fri, 26th	Owl Class Extended Day Visit to Ufton Court
Wed, 31st	LIBRARY VAN

Website: www.csfschools.org Email: office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk Date: 20th December 2023



# Just a few of our Golden Moments Autumn Term 2023





Lots of children have enjoyed their raffle prizes from the Winter Fete like enjoying a hot chocolate in Robins and making a bird box with Mr Withers.

















## Thank you PTFA!!!

PTFA you never fail to surprise us and all the wonderful events and treats you provide our school with! Thank you for organising the cake sales, topsy turvy day, the Winter Fair, Elf Run, half term challenges, paying for our coach to the Pantomime, the bouncy castle, helping with our School Christmas Lunch....the list is ongoing and we are extremely thankful for all the support and help you provide us with!

Website: www.csfschools.org Email: office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk Date: 20th December 2023